We are working very hard to provide service to our community in the best possible way. 
While maintaining safety guidelines to get back into business and supporting our federal and local health organizations, we have decided to open for limited hours and offer online purchases only.
Solo Caffe will process orders by phone and/or on-line ONLY. No cash transactions are offered at this time. 
We will offer curb-side service only. Our main gate will remain close.
We will do our best to meet your orders in a timely manner. 
New hours:
Monday – Friday 10:00-2:00pm
Close Saturday and Sundays.

Thank You for your support and stay safe.
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